
From: Douglas Lesh

Sent: Friday, 25 August 2023 4:35 PM

To: eia consult

Cc: Planning Coordinator

Subject: FW: Request for comment - Winchelsea Mining Pty Ltd – Winchelsea Island 

Manganese Mine Project

Attachments: Government authority submission form_Winchelsea NOSV#2.DOCX; 

Project_Boundaries_20230316.gdb.ZIP

Categories:

To whom it may concern,  

The following comments are provided by the Lands and Planning component of DIPL: 

• The proposal is located on NT Portion 6823, Anindilyakwa.

• The area is unzoned land, however Overlay CNV (Clearing of Native Vegetation) applies to the land.

• As the site is located within Overlay CNV (Clearing of Native Vegetation), if an aggregate of 1ha of native

vegetation is cleared (including past removal), development consent is required.

• Further information for a clearing of native vegetation application can be provided upon request, noting the

application would be assessed by the Department of Environment, Parks and Water Security (DEPWS).

As it is acknowledged that this comment is provided past the cut-off date, this is simply for advice to the proponent. 

We have no for formal issues to raise. 

Kind regards, 

Doug 

Douglas Lesh  
Executive Director Planning   
Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics 
p... (08) 8999 6109 | f... (08) 8999 6055 | m... 0439576089 
douglas.lesh@nt.gov.au  

Development One Stop Shop  
Energy House, 18-20 Cavenagh Street, Darwin 
GPO Box 1680 Darwin NT 0801 
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